
 
 
 
 

   February 13, 2025 
Sysmex Corporation 

 

Notice Regarding the Completion of an Investigation by the Japan Fair Trade 
Commission 

 
Sysmex Corporation has been under investigation by the Japan Fair Trade Commission 
(“JFTC”) since June 2024 on suspicion of violating the Antimonopoly Act. We would like to 
disclose that this investigation has now been completed after the JFTC certified the 
commitment plan submitted by Sysmex Corporation through the Commitment Procedure 
stipulated by the Antimonopoly Act. 
 
Please note that the JFTC's approval of this commitment plan does not constitute an 
acknowledgement that Sysmex Corporation has violated the provisions of the Antimonopoly 
Act. 
 
Regarding this matter, we would like to express our sincere apologies for the inconvenience 
and concern caused to all those involved, including medical institutions that use our 
products. 
 
We will ensure that we carry out the commitment plan that has been certified, and we will 
further strengthen our compliance efforts, including compliance with the Antimonopoly Act. 
 

 

Note: This document has been translated from the Japanese original for reference purposes only. In 

the event of any discrepancy between this translated document and the Japanese original, the original 

shall prevail. 


